
October 29, 2015 

Family & Friends of the Parkwood Church, 

Over the last one hundred years, God has entrusted the Parkwood community with the mission of 
revealing Jesus Christ to the world in preparation for His soon return.  You have been a part of that 
deep heritage of earnest effort to reflect the beauty and excellence of Christ’s character in all we are 
and do as a church — whether through ministries, friendships, and even our facilities.  

PRIORITIES — In order to keep revealing Jesus until He comes, one of our major priorities now is 
the renovation of our parking lot to install new drainage, new lighting, and new pavement.  While 
the project will increase the “curb appeal” of our facility to the surrounding community, we are 
especially excited that the new parking lot will enable all our ministries to move forward with greater 
ease and excellence.  What’s more, it will ensure that all the precious people (God’s most valuable 
resource) who come on our campus can literally move with greater safety and security — through 
quality lighting, even surfaces, handicap parking, and even front-side parking.  In short, the new 
parking lot will enable our ministries and our members to more effectively reveal Jesus, and our 
community will be in better position to receive Jesus. 

PRAISES — 1) We praise the Lord that we currently have about $225,000 in hand for the parking 
lot. 2) We also praise God that He has blessed us with contractors who are skilled, connected to our 
Parkwood family, reasonably priced, 
projecting an estimated cost of $381,000. 
3) We praise God that these contractors are 
ready to get the renovation underway even 
while we raise the remaining balance of $166,000 and before the weather becomes too unfavorable!  
As many of you know, our plans for the new parking lot have endured many challenges, but by God’s 
grace and the growth of our church, we are ready to move forward…together. 

PARTNERSHIP — Will you pray and seek God's guidance about what He is calling you to 
contribute financially so you can partner with us in revealing Jesus through this renovation project?  
Like the widow who gave her two mites, whatever the amount God lays on your heart to pledge, it’s 
our prayer that we all will be filled with faith, love, and a spirit of cheerful, sacrificial giving. 

Thank you for returning your pledge card to the church office as soon as 
you’re able, preferably on or before December 31, 2015.  As always any 
donations received before December 31 are tax deductible on your 
income taxes for the year 2015.  If circumstances prevent, donations will 
still be gladly accepted after the first of the new year. 

Prayerfully, 

Godfrey Miranda Shellie Vasquez  Ei Lavea 
Pastor   Treasurer  Finance Committee Chair


